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The Honorable Jeff Bradley, Chairman 
K-12 Subcommittee of the Education Committee 
South Carolina House of Representatives 
P.O. Box 11867 
Columbia, SC 29211 
c/o laurennelsonsheorn@schouse.gov 
via e-mail 
 
March 1, 2024 
 
 Re: Bill H 4866 (Session 125) as considered in subcommittee on February 27, 2024 
 
Dear Chairman Bradley: 
 
On behalf of the membership of The South Carolina Education Association (“The SCEA,”) I wish to 
convey our support for South Carolina House Bill 4866, the Smart Heart Act.   
 
The SCEA stands behind the provisions as outlined in the Smart Heart Act. We also advise your 
committee to explore the possibility of installing automated external defibrillators in all middle 
school and public-school athletic facilities throughout the state. 
  
We encourage members of the subcommittee to give the Smart Heart Act favorable report, and 
to support the bill in full committee.  
 
Please contact my office for assistance if you have questions or need additional clarification.  
 
With kind regards,  

 
Sherry East, President  
The South Carolina Education Association 
 
cc: The Honorable Shannon Erickson, Chair, Education and Publics Works Committee 
      The Honorable G. Murrell Smith, Jr., Speaker, South Carolina House of Representatives 
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